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Fee Increase, September 2025 
 

12th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we prepare for the next academic year, we wish to inform you of a fee increase for September 
2025, driven by several factors outside our control. We are publishing the fee structure for the next 
academic year earlier than usual to help parents to make their financial plans for the coming year.  
 
With the introduction of VAT on Independent School fees, the rise in National Insurance contributions, 
the loss of business rates relief, and the higher-than-expected increase in the national minimum 
wage, we have been working hard to keep the fee inflation as low as possible. While we remain 
mindful of the financial impact on all families, the quality of education your child receives remains our 
top priority, and these adjustments will allow us to continue delivering the outstanding education you 
expect and value from Highfield Priory.  
 
The annual fee will be £11,988 and the termly fee £4,062 from September 2025. The schedule of fees 
will be sent out before the start of the Summer Term. 
 
We appreciate your understanding during this time of change, and we are here to support you. If you 
have any questions or would like to discuss the changes in more detail, please contact Mrs Cottom, 
School Business Manager, at sbm@highfieldpriory.co.uk. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Mr D Whitman 
Chair of the Board of Governors 
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